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 Agenda Item 8 

 ES/038/11 

Committee: 
 

Executive Scrutiny Committee 
 

Date: 
 

23 June 2011 

 
Transformation Programme Scrutiny Review: Work undertaken by other Policy 
and Scrutiny Committees 
 

Enquiries to: 
 

Hannah Cleary, Governance Officer 
01245 430526 
hannah.cleary@essex.gov.uk 

 
Purpose of Report 
 
To advise the Executive Scrutiny Committee of the work that has been undertaken by 
other Policy and Scrutiny Committees in relation to the Transformation Programme.  
 
Children and Young People Policy and Scrutiny Committee 
 
This Committee received a briefing at its 7 January 2010 meeting by Wendi Ogle-
Welbourn, Director for Commissioning, entitled ‘New Schools, Children and Families 
Directorate Structure’.  
 
A further presentation was received on 6 January 2011 from Councillor Candy, Cabinet 
Member for Children’s Services, Dave Hill, Executive Director for Schools, Children and 
Families, and Wendi Ogle-Welbourn, Director for Commissioning around the changing 
structure of governance arrangements for Children’s Services. 
 
At its meeting on 12 May 2011, Councillor Candy and Wendi Ogle-Welbourn provided 
an update on the future commissioning of mainstream residential care.  
 
Community and Older People Policy and Scrutiny Committee  
 
This Committee received a presentation at its 9 December meeting around the future 
proposals for delivering services and the Target Operating Model for the Adults, Health 
and Community Wellbeing Directorate.  
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Economic Development, Environment and Highways and Policy and Scrutiny 
Committee  
 
In March 2011 (Minute 13) the former Economic Development and Environment Policy 
and Scrutiny Committee considered the Highways Strategic Transformation Programme, 
and agreed that it be afforded the opportunity to consider the final contract in more detail 
at the appropriate time.  The new Committee will be including this matter in its Forward 
Look. 
 
 
 


